
Mount Greylock Regional School District School Committee  
Date:  April 15, 2020  Time: 4 pm 
Location: Remote Zoom meeting 
 
Per Governor Baker’s order suspending certain provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A 
sec. 20, the public will not be allowed to physically access this School Committee meeting. Please 
use the following link to join the Open Session of the meeting: 

https://zoom.us/j/91487093174?pwd=WjY4amJJQmkreGNpQ3dOZkZxV3JYZz09 

Please remember to mute your audio. Thank you! 
 
You can also watch live on MGRSD YouTube Channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLR0nrLhpZHIyPFUhaMxPSg​  ​or watch the TV broadcast on 
WilliNet TV channel 1302 in Williamstown. 

Special Session Agenda 

I. Call to order 

II. Mission: At Mount Greylock Regional School District, our mission is to create a community of 

learners working together in a safe and challenging learning environment that encourages 

restorative based processes, respect, inclusive diversity, courtesy, integrity and responsibility 

through high expectations and cooperation resulting in life-long learning and personal growth. 

III. Resignation of Andrea Wadsworth the Asst Superintendent of Business and Finance 

IV. Motion to move into Executive Session with no intent to return to Open Session per MGL Chapter 

30A, Section 21(a)(3) to discuss strategy with respect to collective bargaining (ESP Unit/Cafeteria 

workers) as an open meeting may have a detrimental effect on the bargaining position of the 

Committee and the Chair so declares 

https://zoom.us/j/91487093174?pwd=WjY4amJJQmkreGNpQ3dOZkZxV3JYZz09
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLR0nrLhpZHIyPFUhaMxPSg


Andrea Wadsworth 
625 Marble Street 
Lee, MA 01238 
Awconfections@msn.com 

April 9, 2020 

Dear  Mount Greylock School Committee 
Superintendent Grady 

I am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation from Mount Greylock Regional School District.  It 
has been an honor to work for you as your Assistant Superintendent of Business and Finance.  I am sad 
my time with you has been short. 

According to my contract I need to provide a 90 day notice.  Effective today my 90 day notice will be 
July 09, 2020.  I am happy to discuss ways I can be of service to you if needed.  Business Administrators 
are difficult to find.  Because of that, I am happy to provide service to the district after my termination 
date in any capacity you need. 

Your staff in the district office is exemplary.  They have made me feel like family.  For that I will forever 
be grateful. 

With deepest respect, 

Andrea Wadsworth 
Andrea Wadsworth 

mailto:Awconfections@msn.com

